
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

February 5, 2020 

11:30 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO:   Members, Committee on Small Business  

FROM:  Nydia Velázquez, Chairwoman 

DATE:  Wednesday, January 29, 2020 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Committee on Small Business will hold a hearing titled, “SBA Management Review: Office 

of Credit Risk Management.” The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:30 A.M. on Wednesday, 

February 5, 2020 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  

The hearing will allow Members to learn about SBA’s Office of Credit Risk Management 

(“OCRM”), which was codified during the 115th Congress as part of the Small Business 7(a) 

Lending Oversight Reform Act of 2018. Members will also be able to explore the current 

administrative challenges facing OCRM, as well as ways to continue strengthening the Office 

and its operations. 

 A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, February 3, 2020 in Room 2360 of the 

Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Matthew Gomez, Counsel for the Committee, 

at 202-225-4038. 

 


